

Children, Adults and Families

Phone: 503 945-6087

E-mail: Lauri.k.stewart@state.or.us

Information Memorandum Transmittal

Rnonda Prodzinski	<u>Number:</u> SS-IIVI-09-055
Authorized Signature	Issue Date: 10/15/2009
Topic: Child CareSubject: H1N1 letter for DHS clients and	childeara providore
Subject. 1111VI letter for DITS clients and	cilideate providers
Applies to (check all that apply): All DHS employees Area Agencies on Aging Children, Adults and Families	County Mental Health Directors Health Services Seniors and People with Disabilities
County DD Program Managers	Other (please specify):
Message: ERDC will be sending the linked <u>letter</u> with information about H1N1 flu to all active self-sufficiency child care providers. The <u>letter</u> contains Public Health's flu hotline number and website address, as do the <u>flu fact sheets</u> (also attached).	
All households receiving cash, medical and Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (formerly known as the Food Stamp Program) benefits will receive a letter about H1N1 and the same flu fact sheet that is being sent to child care providers. Clients who are receiving medical benefits will also receive information about their medical card covering the cost of the flu vaccine.	
If you have any questions about this information, contact:	
Contact(s): Lauri K Stewart	

SS-IM-09-055 DHS 0080 (02/04)

Fax: